
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

'Broome, Darryl'dbroome@aging.sc.gov
Date: 1/23/2018 3:18:58 PM

Subject: Re: Who Represents our Offices
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From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2018 3:13 PM
 
To: 'Broome, Darryl'; Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: Who Represents our Offices 
 
Good Afternoon, Since you have both approved. I am going to PDF it and send it to the legislature. You have until 
4:30pm if you would like any last minute adjustments.
 
I plan to use the allstaff mailing list which includes the Admin Asst., Research Directors, other staff, and legislators.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: Broome, Darryl [mailto:dbroome@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Saturday, January 20, 2018 8:48 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: Re: Who Represents our Offices
 
Looks good. Thanks 
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone

From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Sent: Friday, January 19, 2018 1:23:26 PM
 
To: Danny Varat; Broome, Darryl
 
Cc: Lily Cogdill
 
Subject: Who Represents our Offices 
 
Please find attached a draft notice to the Legislature to inform them of who represents our offices, please review and 
provide your thoughts.
 
Please let me know if I have not included someone that you would like included or vice versa. I tried to be mindful 
that sometimes Lily or Deborah might be working with them on a constituent or setting up a meeting, where are 
Gerry or Ken tend to work extensively with them on budget matters.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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